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Our  Parish  Mission:Our  Parish  Mission:Our  Parish  Mission:      Christ calls our parish family  to be a Christ calls our parish family  to be a Christ calls our parish family  to be a    

beacon of hope in a rapidly changing community.beacon of hope in a rapidly changing community.beacon of hope in a rapidly changing community.   

SSAINTAINT  PPAULAUL  CCATHOLICATHOLIC  CCHURCHHURCH  
Address: 140 Walnut Street, Weirton, WV 26062     

Phone: 304-748-6710       Web site: stpaulcommunity.net 
Prayer Line:    304-748-4245   &  304-564-3114 

Pastor:  Rev. Larry W. Dorsch     E-mail: lwdorsch@comcast.net 

“What God has 

joined together, let 

no one divide.”   

—Gospel Reading 
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BECOMING CATHOLIC 

ARE YOU OR SOMEONE YOU KNOW INTERESTED IN BECOMING CATHOLIC? 
Please get in touch with Fr. Larry in the next week or so for a personal 

conversation as our annual round of discussions leading toward full participation 
in our Catholic community begin soon.  Each year we gather those who are 

interested in our Catholic community—those who have no religious background, 
those raised in other faith traditions and those who may have been baptized in our Catholic faith 

but never given any instructions in that faith — to come together with Fr. Larry and other long time 
Catholics for extended discussion of aspects of our faith.  Some of those who participate are then 

welcomed into the church through the Rites of Christian Initiation of Adults at Easter.   
 

Contact Fr. Larry Dorsch at 304-748-6710 or lwdorsch@comcast.net.\ 

“We are celebrating the festival of families. The family has a divine identity card. Do you see what I mean? 
God gave the family an identity card, so that families could be places in our world where his truth, love and 

beauty could continue to take root and grow. Some of you may say to me: “Father, you can say that because 
you’re not married!”. Certainly, in the family there are difficulties. In families we argue. In families sometimes 
we throw dishes. In families children cause headaches. I’m not going to say anything about mothers-in-law! 
Families always, always, have crosses. Always. Because the love of God, the Son of God, also asked us to 
follow him along this way. But in families also, the cross is followed by resurrection, because there too the 

Son of God leads us. So the family is – if you excuse the word – a workshop of hope, of the hope of life and 
resurrection, since God was the one who opened this path. Then too, there are children. Children are hard 

work. When we were children, we were hard work. Sometimes back home I see some of my staff who come 
to work with rings under their eyes. They have a one- or two-month-old baby. And I ask them: “Didn’t you get 
any sleep?” And they say: “No, the baby cried all night”. In families, there are difficulties, but those difficulties 
are resolved by love. Hatred doesn’t resolve any difficulty. Divided hearts do not resolve difficulties. Only love 

is capable of resolving difficulty. Love is a celebration, love is joy, love is perseverance.”   
  —Pope Francis at the PRAYER VIGIL FOR THE FESTIVAL OF FAMILIES in Philadelphia 

Come One, Come All! 
Dogs, Cats, Hamsters, Sheep,  Rabbits, Turtles, Birds,  

Iguanas, Guinea Pigs, Ducks, Snakes (in cages), 

Fish, Goats, Llamas, Insects of All Kinds,  

Lions and Tigers and Bears (Oh, my!) 

 

All you animals of the Lord are welcome to the  
“Annual Blessing of Animals” 

On the Feast of St. Francis of Assisi to be celebrated on 
Monday, October 5, at 9:30 am 

In the Circle in front of St. Paul Grade School. 
 

(Please come on your leashes or in crates so you are safe.                  
But come in good voice barking and roaring your praises of God!) 
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LITURGICAL MINISTERS FOR OCTOBER 10 & OCTOBER 11 

 
Ministers of 

Communion 
Lectors Altar 

Servers 

 

                   
Greeters Ushers 

Saturday 

October  

10 

5 pm 

Larry Perrone 

Evelyn Gaumer 

Lawrence Pearce 

Debbie 
Coletti 
Pearce 

Not Filled James Elias 

Theresa Elias 

Frances Veltri 

Joseph Veltri 

John 
Cummings 

John Porco 

Ron Panko 

Not filled 

Sunday 

October  

11 

8:30 am 

Frances 
Bonnaure 

Terri Nejus 

Monica LeFever 

Christine 
Holmes 

Cole LeFever 

Nicholas 
Serafine 

Joanne 
Darmelio 

Philip Darmelio 

Mary Ann 
Poole 

Tom Poole 

Thomas 
Beaumont 

Patrick Gurrera 

Thomas Lorello 

Phil Darmelio 

 

Sunday 

October  

11 

11 am 

Peggy Rossi 

Darlene Sessi 

Angela Reinard 

George 
Brandenburg 

Marlene 
Hamilton 

Cynthia Harcharik 

Carla Gianni 
Young 

Gary 
Impellicceiri 

Madeleine 
Marks 

Eddie Marks 

Katherine 
Marks 

Jerry DeFilippo 

Toni Marks 

Alison Quering 

Lacy Ouering 

Robert Baker 

Robert Chuma 

Ed Halsey 

Not Filled 

Sunday, 

October 

11 

6 pm 

Bennie Parr 

Michael Cucarese 

Not filled 

Darlene Parr Not Filled  A.D. 
Mastrantoni 

Michael 
Mastrantoni 

Mark White 

SHARING FAITH WITH OUR CHILDREN 

Our Family Faith FUNdamentals program has begun for pre-school through grade 
eight children from 9:40 through 10:50 every Sunday morning  in the morning 
above the parish office.  We have three classes that meet to help our children 
enrich their Catholic faith.  If your children are not yet registered or participating, 

please call the office immediately this week and sign them up and then bring them to class next 
Sunday. 

CCOMMUNITYOMMUNITY  BBREADREAD  BBASKETASKET  
Don’t forget non-perishable foods, soaps, paper products for distribution at our ecumenical food 

pantry.  Bring them to the offering baskets to be presented at mass.  Many, many families have come 
to the Bread Basket in recent weeks and the shelves are bare.  Please help restock with non-

perishable food items of any kind: soups, noodles, pasta, veggies, tuna, oil, mac n cheese, soaps, 
paper products. 

 

  TTABLEABLE  OFOF  HHOPEOPE 
  Free Hot Meals are provided at First Methodist Church on West Street  5-6 pm 

Monday, Last Friday, was St. Paul Night at the Table.  We had ten volunteers signed up 
to cook, serve and clean up the meal.  Many thanks to those who so quickly and readily 
responded.  October 23 will be St. Paul Day at the ToH next month.  If you would like 
to be part of our team to prepare, serve and clean-up the meal that day, please sign up 
on the clip board in the back of the church.  We need a total of ten people on the team. 

 

AANNUALNNUAL  PPRIESTSRIESTS’ R’ RETREATETREAT  
From Monday evening through Friday morning this coming week, Fr. Larry will be joining other priests 

of the Diocese of Wheeling-Charleston for this Annual Priests Retreat at Bishop Hodges Pastoral 
Center in Huttonsville, WV.  Canon Law expects all priests to take time every year to step apart for a 
time of reflection and prayer especially focused on their ministry.  Please take a moment this week to 

ask God’s blessings on all the priests of our Diocese. 

 

 

 
This week:  Twenty-Seventh Sunday In Ordinary Time 

Genesis 2:18-24 Hebrews 2:9-11   Mark 10:2-16 
 

Background:   With the preoccupation on the number of divorces and the concern for Catholics who 
remarry after divorce — both important and legitimate issues — we can miss the significant teaching 

of Jesus in today’s Gospel.  Jesus supersedes the ancient exception of Moses 
in the Old Testament and goes back to the Book of Genesis to assert that 
“from the beginning” God made husband and wife in marriage “one flesh.”  

Thus God intended that a married couple form a unified life partnership.  “And 
that what God has joined, no one may separate.” 

 
Next Week:   Twenty-eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Wisdom 7:7-11  Hebrews 4:12-13 Mark 10:17-30  

Adult Bible Study 
 

There will be no Adult Bible Study this week due to the 
Annual Priests Retreat which Fr. Larry will be attending 

in Huttonsville. 



 
PRAY FOR OUR SICK MEMBERS   Gloria Frankovitch,  Mary Paris,                           
Alma Cashdollar 
Golden OaksɂTheresa Petroski Country Club Nursing Home: Frances 
Oliver   Weirton GeriatricsɂInez Oliver    Wyngate: Virginia Yoklic,  Reno 
Silvestri, Vivian DeMarco  Serra  ManorɂLillian Beagle    
Chris Dorich is at 71 Darlington Rd, Room 141, Beaver Falls, PA 15010 

Capital Campaign payments can be placed in the collection on Sunday or mailed to                        
140  Walnut St, Weirton.  Please make checks out to St. Paul School and place them in a              
separate envelope.  Do not include this payment with the Church collection donations.   
 
St. Paul Christian Mothers Autumn Glory Card Party was a huge success.  A special thank you 
to all the wonderful people who helped make this card party the best ever! We thank Father 
Larry, our spiritual advisor, who always supports us and who offered the beginning prayer.  A 
thank you to the Holy Name men, who are always there to help us, transporting our card ta-
bles to and from the cafeteria. A special thank you to the St. Paul students who helped us set 
up the card tables.  We thank all the Christian Mothers that baked cakes and worked in the 
kitchen and hall.  To all who donated items for table prizes, Chinese auction and door prizes.  
Thanks to all for your support! The two winners of the 50/25/25 raffle were Cathy Adam & 
Ellen Gareis. They both received 25% of the proceeds of the raffle. Last but not least, we thank 
all the women and men who attended the card party.                           Dee Krinock, chairman 

 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OF OUR CHILDREN 

Our Family Faith FUNdamentals classes are held every Sunday                  
from 9:40am-10:50am.  Classes are held in the upstairs of the 
Church Office which is the same as last year.  If you missed our            
registration , it is not too late to still sign your children or            
grandchildren up for classes. You can bring your registration form, 
which was sent to families along with a letter by the parish office, 
along with the registration fee of $25 with you when you bring your 
children/grandchildren in for  Family Faith FUNdamentals classes 
Sunday   morning.  If you do not have a registration form, forms will 
be on hand for you to fill out when you bring your children. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 740-284-0133 or                             
christyvalero@comcast.net .  We look forward to welcoming  all the children back!!! 

 
/ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ /ƘǳǊŎƘ ƛǎ ƘŜƭŘ ŜŀŎƘ {ǳƴŘŀȅ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ мм ŀƳ aŀǎǎ. We thank Diane Pastoric and her 
committee  who bring the message of the gospel to the little children.   Please take advantage 
of these programs we offer to you.  Take your children to church with you! 
 
Our Weirton Pro Life Group is once again sponsoring the annual Life Chain. This is a peaceful 
and  prayerful public witness of pro-life Americans standing for one hour praying for our           
nation and for an end to abortion.  It's a chance to involve your whole family.  Lawn chairs, 
umbrellas, and strollers are welcomed and encouraged.  Life Chain will take place today rain or 
shine 2:30pm to 3:30pm along Main St. in Weirton.  Signs will be available Church.  Please 
come and stand with thousands of pro-lifers in the U.S. and Canada.  You will be a light in a 
darkened world  as you help put an end to abortion through prayer.  The challenge Christ           
presented to His disciples He presents to us today   "Could you not watch with me one hour?" 
 
Weirton Greater Senior Center is holding a Bingo Cash Bash on Sunday, October 11, 2015 
from 1-5 pm.  Doors open at 11 am. Cost $30.00 Includes 5 early birds, 3-$100 drawings. All 
games in regular package including cover-all, lunch and beverages. 

OUR PARISH THIS WEEK 

Saturday 
October 3 

4:00 pm 
5:00 pm   

Confession 
Sunday Eucharist: (Patsy & Elizabeth DôAndrea) 

Sunday 
October 4 

27th. Sunday 
Ordinary Time 

8:30 am 
9:40 am 

11:00 am 
 

2:30 pm 
6:00 pm 
7:00 pm 

Sunday Eucharist:  (Margie Damino) 
Faith FUNdamentals upstairs of church offices 
Sunday Eucharist/Children’s Church (For All Our 
                                                                     People) 
Life Chain in front of church 
Sunday Eucharist:  (Margaret ñPeggyò Eloi) 
Alcoholics Anonymous in cafeteria 

Monday, 
    October 5 

8:00 am 
9:30 am 
6:00 pm  

 Weekday Eucharist: (Charlene Soplinski) 
  Feast of St. Francis-Blessing of Pets 
  PTO Meeting 

Tuesday, 
October 6 

8:00 am 
6:30 pm  

Weekday Eucharist: (Mary Lou Miller) 
Weekly Word in conference room 

Wednesday 
October 7 

8:00 am 
5:45 pm 
7:00 pm 

Weekday Eucharist (Florence Fazi Orsini) 
Voices of hope 
Adult Choir rehearsal 

Thursday 
October 8 

8:00 am 
2:45 pm 
6:30 pm 

Weekday Eucharist: (Margaret Bracaglia) 
SPS Choir Rehearsal 
Holy Name Meeting 

Friday 
October 9 

8:00 am 
 

Weekday Eucharist: (Lorraine Petrella) 
 

Saturday 
October 10 

4:00 pm 
5:00 pm 

Confession 
Sunday Eucharist: (Helen Beaumont) 

Sunday 
October 11 

 
28th Sunday  

Ordinary Time 

8:30 am 
 

9:40 am 
11:00 am 

 
6:00 pm 
7:00 pm 

Sunday Eucharist:  (Living & Deceased Members of    
                                  Christian Mothers & Holy Name) 
Faith FUNdamentals upstairs of church offices 
Sunday Eucharist/Children’s Church (For All Our 
                                                                     People) 
Sunday Eucharist:  (Charlene Soplinski) 
Alcoholics Anonymous in cafeteria 

5ƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ȅƻǳǊ ǇŀǊƛǎƘΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǎƛŘŜǊ ƎƛǾƛƴƎ ŀ ǇŜǊŎŜƴǘŀƎŜ ƻŦ  
whatever  remains in your estate to the parish memorial  endow-
ƳŜƴǘ ŦǳƴŘΦ .ŜǉǳŜǎǘǎ  ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ǎƘƻǳƭŘ ǊŜŀŘΣ άTo the Most 
Rev. Michael  J.  Bransfield, Bishop of Wheeling Charleston or his  
successors in  office for the exclusive use of  St. Paul Parish (or 
{ŎƘƻƻƭύ ƛƴ  ²ŜƛǊǘƻƴΣ ²±   aŜƳƻǊƛŀƭ 9ƴŘƻǿƳŜƴǘ CǳƴŘΦέ 

Weekly CollectionτSeptember 27, 2015 
Envelopes $5841.00 
Offertory $483.00 
Renovation $1596.00 
Catholic University $346.00 
 Candles $355.00 
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